

PAZ/PAC NEWS Week of May 22nd

Open House is this Thursday night from 6:00-7:00. Parents will fill out a checklist to help guide in viewing all of your students' hard work. At the end, both child and parents will receive a prize! See you all there.

This will be our last spelling list of the year!

As Sasha and I both move on to new chapters in our life, we'd just like to say that we could not have asked for a sweeter, more hardworking, more amazing class to end our career at Cardiff with. It has been an absolute joy and a privilege to teach your children.

Upcoming dates:

May 23rd Field trip to preview Ada Harris

May 24th Shoebox Animal Dioramas due for all 2nd Graders

May 25th Cardiff Open House

May 29th Memorial Day, No school

June 2nd Last Day of School

As always, please feel free to call or email us with any questions or concerns.

Sarah Pacetti and Sasha Pazanowski sarah.pacetti@cardiffschools.com

sasha.pazanowski@cardiffschools.com